
 

 
 

November 2023 Prayer Letter 
           

       Family Update:  
 

 

                                                         Church Update: 

     

                Souls saved:  

 
 

  

Prayer Requests: 

- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist Church of Zinguedesse 

- Pray for those who were recently saved  

- Pray for stability in the region in West Africa 

 

        Thank you so much to all those who 

have been praying for our family.  Last 

month Ashley got Typhoid fever and was 

hospitalized for about 3 days but she has 

completely recovered and is completely 

healthy again.  Eden will be turning four on 

November 13th.  She is growing like a weed 

and is always laughing.  We are thankful 

that God has entrusted her to us.   

 Almost every week we are seeing 

more people get saved.  Omar and his wife 

(in the top left picture) were Muslim before 

coming to our church.   His wife visited our 

church after being invited by one of our 

members.  I was able to visit them and share 

the gospel and both Omar and his wife 

accepted Christ as their savior.  They have 

both been very faithful and excited about 

their new walk with the Lord.  Omar was 

also able to get a new job so that he could 

provide for his family.  It has been 

wonderful to see the Lord working and 

saving souls.  Thank you so much to all who 

faithfully pray for us and support us! 

          The church is growing like crazy and 

I have been thrilled to see more and more 

people get involved and get excited about 

serving the Lord.  People are getting saved 

so often that it has been a challenge to 

keep up with the discipleship of the new 

members but that seems like a good 

problem to have.  We are working to train 

more leaders in the church to help with 

this ministry.  

 


